
====================

Note: due to inclement weather, the committee did not meet as planned on January 6, 
2015.

====================

2015-01-09: 

Meeting conducted via Oovoo video conference. Five members present at 7 PM (Betty 
Daniels, Jack Daniels, Paul Gillespie, Fred Lindley, and Ron Wiley). At approximately 
7:20 PM, Joe Pater joined the video conference.

Items of business:

#1. Veterans’ Memorial Marker: 

After discussion, Jack made a motion, seconded by Ron, that we authorize the 
purchase of a stone marker from the Jonas Memorial Gardens to be placed in the 
Milford Township Memorial Park (a.k.a. - the Darrtown village square). The size of the 
stone will be approximately 5 feet tall, three and one/half feet wide, and 6-8 inches thick. 
The cost, including the stone, the engraving, and the delivery and set-up, is $2,400. 
Dick Bunger donated $2000 toward this purchase; the remaining $400 will be taken 
from the Reunion Committee bank account. The stone will be placed in either the 
northwest or southwest quadrant of the village square (to be decided). It will be 
positioned perpendicular to Main Street (St. Rt. 177). The inscription, on both sides, will 
display the following message: 

Milford Township Memorial Park
Donated by Richard L. Bunger

The motion passed 5-0.

#2. Vendor’s Fee: 

After discussion, Paul made a motion and Ron seconded it, that we charge a vendor’s 
fee at the 2015 Darrtown Reunion. The fee will be $50 per space. By making this 
decision now (January), we can begin the process of informing potential vendors of the 
September 12, 2015 event. Joe and Fred volunteered to design an email message that 
they will send to the vendors who participated in the 2014 Bicentennial.  

The motion passed 6-0.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:35 PM.
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